
 

YOU ARE ALL INVITED TO ATTEND 

A 
CRIME PREVENTION WORKSHOP 

WITH A FOCUS ON SCAMS 
 

COORDINATED BY  
MS. CATHERINE ABDULLAH 

TOGETHER WITH THE   
NEW YORK POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

ON 
SUNDAY, AUGUST 11TH, 2024 @ 3:30 PM 

 

LOCATION 
ST. MATTHEW PARISH CENTER 

1345 LINCOLN PLACE 

(Bet. Schenectady & Utica Aves.) 
Brooklyn, NY  11213 


